Louie Azzolini

From: Ranjit Soniassy [soniassyr@inac.gc.caj
Sent: Tuesday, August 14, 2001 8:54 AM
To: peter@canadianzinc.com

Cc: Mary Tapsell; eao!@mveirb.nt.ca
Subject: CZN Project: IRs on Water Quality
Peter:

This refers to your e-mail on existing water quality for other lead-zinc mines such as Polaris, Nanisivik and Pine Point.
After discussion with our Water Resources staff, I have been informed that we do not have the data for Polaris and

Nanisivik, as they have been transferred to the Nunavut Water Board and any request for the information should be made
to them.

For your information, we are in the process of retrieving the data for Pine Point.

Regards

Ranjit Soniassy

W



